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Issued via email: alistair@urbanp.co.nz 
 
Attention: Alistair Aburn 
 
Dear Alistair  

North Kumutoto Precinct Project 
Response to Section 92 Request of 10 March 

Item 2) of Council’s S92 Request of 10 March relates to carparking and seeks the following: 

2) Please confirm the total number of carparks to be provided within the ‘site’. 

A total of 62 carparks is proposed in the basement level of the new building. 

In addition, a total of 3 parking spaces is proposed kerbside within the new Kumutoto Lane along the 
eastern side of the new Site 10 building. 

The arrangements are shown by attached Drawing Number 1.047 prepared by Isthmus, illustrating 
the two-way and one-way lane designs. 

In total then, inclusive of internal and external spaces, the proposal provides for 65 carparks. 

 
Yours sincerely 
Traffic Design Group Ltd  
 
 
 
 
 
Mark Georgeson  
Director  

mark.georgeson@tdg.co.nz 


